
Payroll Expense Reallocation Guideline (PHAREDS Processing) for Fiscal Year End 
 
This year as we roll from FY09-FY10, users will not be stopped from processing PHAREDS 
documents.  However, the guidelines and timing of transactions is key to your success.  Please 
use the link found below to obtain full details. 
 

 Fiscal Year End – Payroll Expense Reallocation Guideline 
 
 
If you have any questions, email Payroll@usnh.edu. 

 


